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Discussion and action on FBO contract at Crossville Memorial Airport

SUMMARY:
To remove any doubt as to the action of the City Council taken at the December 10, 2015 regular
meeting, members of Council have asked that the question as to the FBO contract be voted on
again. The original discussion on the renewal was at the October 1, 2015 work session. It was
further discussed at the November 3, 2015 work session.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: “not to re-bid the airport contract and move to accept the renewal
of the contract Mr. Bennett presented last month, which is an additional two years”
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